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07. June 2023

Disposal company

Bins will be emptied one day later
This week, the Entsorgungs- und Servicebetrieb Bocholt (ESB) asks you to pay attention to
the postponements in refuse collection.

Due to Corpus Christi on Thursday, 8 June, the emptying of the organic waste bins Tour 4
will take place one day later. The same applies to the emptying of the yellow bins for tours
D and E as well as the collection of the paper bins for tours N and O.

The waste containers should be placed on the street by 6 a.m. on the day of collection,
informs the ESB waste advisory service.

The ESB points out changed collection times
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